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27th April 2017 
 
Cllr Claire Kober  OBE 
5th Floor 
River Park House 
225 High Road 
London 
N22 8HQ 
 
 
Dear Cllr Kober 
 
I have been asked by the Executive Committee of Middlesex County Amateur Swimming Association 
to write to you to express their support of Haringey Aquatics Swimming Club’s proposal for a new 
Swimming and Leisure Centre as part of the Wood Green Area Action Plan. 
 
The  Executive Committee are all volunteers devoted to the development of the young people of the 
County  in all Aquatic disciplines. 
 
Haringey Aquatics has developed as a Club and now has a Water Polo section and Diving Section as 
well as running a very successful ‘Learn to swim’ programme and encouraging competitive speed 
swimming for its members. 
 
We understand that there is a need for a new facility in the area and hope that the Council will be 
able to support this proposal.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Florence Barnes 
President 
On behalf of the Executive Committee of MCASA  
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